
From: Megan Smigasiewicz (megan.smigasiewicz@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Protect Illinois" air: R2018-20, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233
Date: Thursday, December 28, 2017 8:11:10 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Air pollution increases rates of respiratory system disorders, including, of course, asthma and cancers. It also
increases cardiovascular system disorders, including coronary artery disease and heart attacks and strokes. Do you
want Illinois to be a sick state with bad public health statistics and high Medicaid expenditures? There are many
clean power options these days; there's no excuse for going back to fossil fuels.

Sincerely,

Megan Smigasiewicz 
4735 N Beacon St
Chicago, IL 60640
megan.smigasiewicz@gmail.com
(224) 406-1228

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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